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December 8, 2020

Rosscon, LLC

Attn: Braden Ross, President
3500 N. York Street
Muskogee, OK 74403

Subject: Hulbert Lost City Road Project CN-0914-02 - Notice of Award
Dear Mr. Braden,

The Cherokee Nation is pleased to inform Rosscon, LLC. that you have been awarded the project
mentioned above in the amount of Four Million Six Hundred Forty-Eight Thousand Four
Hundred Ninety-Four Dollars and 20/100 ($4,648,494.20). Rosscon, in accordance with the
contract specifications ADDITIONAL DOCUMENTS REQUIRED UPON AWARD, must furnish
all items in Part 3 of the bid proposal within ten {10) working days from receipt of this notice of
award. A pre-construction meeting for this project will be scheduled at a later mutually .agreed
upon time and date.

Please be advised the administering office for the above referenced project has been assigned to
Andy Quetone, Department of Transportation Director, Community Services, P.O. Box 948,
Tahlequah, OK 74465. All correspondence should be sent to his attention. Mr. Quetone may be
reached at 918.453.5789.

Sincerely,

Chuck Hoskin, Jr.
Principal Chief
Cherokee Nation

Cc:  Guy Engineering
Darcel Collins, Federal Highway Administration
Mike Brown, Cherokee County Commissioner
Andy Quetone, Director, Department of Transportation
Barry Hood, Manager of Roads Construction
Regina Compelube, Chief Designer
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